Cleves School Self Evaluation Survey 2022 – Parents

Dear parents,

Every year we like to survey staff, parents and pupils to gauge our provision and your satisfaction with Cleves. The outcomes of these surveys are very important to us and direct our school improvement work over the coming years. Our Trustees study and discuss the results and use the feedback to inform decisions and direct funding. If you could therefore take a moment to complete our survey I would greatly appreciate it. You can either return a paper copy or e mail your feedback and comments to Chodges@cleves.co.uk

Thank you for your time and support.

C Hodges

Cleves School Self Evaluation Survey – Parents					
	Strongly Agree	Agree	Disagree	Strongly disagree	Unsure
My child likes school					
My child makes good progress					
Pupils behave well					
My child is not bullied at school					
Teaching is good					
I am kept well informed about my child's					
progress					
I feel comfortable when approaching the					
school					
Staff expect my child to do his/her best					
The school is well led and managed					
Staff treat my child fairly					
My child's safety is taken seriously					
The school seeks the views of parents					
Staff explain how I can help my child at home					
Staff encourage my child to be mature and independent					
There is a good variety of activities for my child to enjoy					
The arrangements for my child to settle into year 3 were good					
I like the fact that there is a residential trip every year					
I like the fact that the classes are split up every year					
I feel school meals are satisfactory					
I believe Covid safety measures were well					
managed and proportionate this academic					
year					
Additional comments					